
How We Resist
an exploration of resistance and resilience 

The elections have generated a fair 
amount of fear, concern, grief, anger, 
confusion… 
The rhetoric of the campaign, and since, 
suggests that some of our neighbors, 
and some of our most basic values are 
going to be under attack in the coming 
months and years. As people of faith, 
and people who care for justice, it seems 
safe to assume that we are going to 
be called to resist like never before. 
Following up to these asks will require 
us to deepen our resilience (both 
individually and collectively).

Come to this initial conversation where 
we will explore the connection between 
resilience and resistance, recognize 
and acknowledge the multitude of ways 
we are already engaging in resistance, 
and strengthen our connections in 
order to sustain our resistance efforts.

               Sunday January 19, 2025
                   9:30am to 10:45am 

                 at All Peoples Congregation
                          (4934 Brownsboro Road)

This is a free event and no registration is required.
For more information, contact ju  sticecenter@allpeoplesuu.com  .

The Justice Center is an initiative of all Peoples Unitarian Universalist Congregation 
and works to engage our congregation and the broader community in developing efforts 

for meaningful justice activism and advocacy.
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